
 
 
 
 
 
26th March 2007 
 
 
CowperCare Ltd., 
Glenindare Nursing Home, 
202 Merrion Rd., 
Dublin 4.  
 
 
Inspection Report 
 
Re: Inspection of Glenindare Nursing Home, Merrion Rd., Dublin 4, under 
the Health (Nursing Homes) Act, 1990 and the Nursing Homes (Care and 
Welfare) Regulations, 1993. 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
The Health Service Executive Nursing Home Inspection Team from  a Medical & Nursing 
perspective, inspected Glenindare Nursing Home  on 21/03/07. 
 
This inspection was unannounced. 
 
There were 17 residents on this date.  The Nursing Home is currently fully registered for 32 
residents. 
 
Issues identified in the previous Inspection Report dated 18/12/06 have been addressed. 
 
 
Current Inspection  
 
The following issues require your attention and action. 
 
 
Recommendations:  
 
If Glenindare Nursing Home has not yet transferred to Glebe House, Kilternan, 
by April 2007, we recommend the following: 
 

1. That all fire extinguishers be serviced. 
 



2. That a further fire drill be carried out, given that those carried out in December 2006 
were unsatisfactory. 

 
The Nursing Home Inspection Team is to be notified in writing on or before 13th April 2007 
indicating the steps taken by the Nursing Home to carry out the actions as required under the 
Regulations. 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
  __________________                           ____________________  
  Nursing Home                               Nursing Home   
  Inspection Team                               Inspection Team   
 
 
 
Signed counterpart sent to Ms. Ellen Ruelo, Person-in-Charge of Nursing Home. 
 


